Lisgar-Summer Updates
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v Lisgar will be holding a Year-End Play Day Tuesday June 27%" We will be playing fun,
team-building, games outside throughout the day. Please send your child with the following

items:

» Full Water Bottle
» Running shoes or running sandals
» Sunscreen
» Change of clothes (in case they get wet)
We are looking forward to celebrating the end of the year with the students!

REPORT CARD,

Report Cards come home with students Tuesday, June 27t

Class Placement / Teacher information for September 2023

This year, a School Messenger notification will be shared centrally with all families on Monday,
August 28, 2023. This message will officially inform families that the Parent Portal is open to
view classroom teachers, timetables, and other important instructions prior to the start of
school. This structure is now a Board-wide procedure, and Lisgar’s office is available to support
the week of August 28™ if you require assistance-just give us a call.

Mrs. Macnab would like to thank students, staff and community for all their hard
work and efforts in making Lisgar such a wonderful place! It takes everyone working towards
shared purposes and goals to build such an inclusive, welcoming, and successful school. Mrs.
Macnab will not be returning in September to Lisgar School, as she is leaving the HWDSB as her
family is relocating. More information will follow once a new principal is appointed to Lisgar.

Iy Last day of school for students is Wednesday, June 28". Lisgar staff wishes
everyone a safe, fantastic summer!



